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Bristol Bay Subsistence Regional Advisory Council to meet via 
teleconference 

 
The Bristol Bay Subsistence Regional Advisory Council will reconvene via teleconference on  
March 29, 2019, from its meeting originally held March 12-13, 2019 in Naknek, in order to complete 
action items deferred to a working group. The teleconference will begin at 10:00 a.m. on March 29. 

The Council will hear a presentation from the working group on use of a snowmachine for taking of 
an animal on Federal public lands, and after discussion, will take action on whether to submit a 
proposal to change Federal subsistence wildlife regulations. 

The public is welcome to participate in this teleconference by dialing toll-free (866) 916-7020 
(passcode: 37311548). 

The Federal Subsistence Board is committed to providing access to these meetings for all 
participants. Please direct requests for sign language interpreting services, closed captioning, or other 
accommodation needs to the Office of Subsistence Management at (800) 478-1456 / (907) 786-3888, 
or by e-mail at subsistence@fws.gov  at least seven business days prior to the meeting. 

Additional information on the Federal Subsistence Management Program may be found on the web 
at www.doi.gov/subsistence or by visiting www.facebook.com/subsistencealaska. 

Missing out on the latest Federal subsistence issues? If you’d like to receive emails and 
notifications on the Federal Subsistence Management Program you may subscribe for regular updates 
by emailing fws-fsb-subsistence-request@lists.fws.gov. 
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